
 

 

 

WACP/SG/FIT/Vol.1/1                12th, December 2022 

To: All Senior Residents/Senior Registrars in Training 

Dear Sir/Ma, 

NOTICE TO ALL SENIOR RESIDENT/SENIOR REGISTRAR DOCTORS IN ACCREDITED INSTITUTIONS OF WEST AFRICAN COLLEGE 

OF PHYSICIANS  

Greetings from the College. We would like to use this medium to reiterate the need for SENIOR RESIDENTS/REGISTRARS (POST 

MEMBERSHIP) in accredited institutions of West African College of Physicians to register for the Fellowship/ Subspecialty in 

training and make payment through our online platform (www.wacpcoam.org) in order to obtain the Fellowship in Training 

letter.  

Please note the following for the information of Senior residents/Senior registrars: 

1. All Senior Residents/Senior Registrars in the Faculty of Paediatrics(subspecialty) and Internal Medicine(subspecialty) 

have already been issued a subspecialty in training letter/ number and who are set to write the April/ October 2023 

fellowship examination have fulfilled this requirement already. 

2. All Current Senior Resident/Registrar Trainees in the Faculties of Community Health, Family Medicine, Laboratory 

Medicine, Paediatrics (General) and Psychiatry who are set to write the APRIL 2023 fellowship examination and have 

not been registered as Fellows in Training are EXEMPTED  

3. All Current Senior Resident/Senior Registrar Trainees in the Faculties of Community Health, Family Medicine, 

Laboratory Medicine, Paediatrics (General) and Psychiatry subsequently are to download and fill the Fellowship in 

Training form and upload same along with their membership certificate on their portal before January 31st, 2023, to 

obtain their Fellowship in Training number AT NO FEE.  Any registration beyond 31/01/23 will attract payment of the 

registration fee. 

4. ALL new ‘Senior Resident/Senior Registrar Trainees who have passed the membership examinations and are starting 

senior residency training are expected to register and complete payment for Fellowship/Subspecialty in Training on 

the portal as this will become a prerequisite for submitting proposals and writing Fellowship examinations of West 

African College of Physicians henceforth.  

Hope this clarifies the earlier letter sent. 

Thank you. 

 

Dr. Albert Akpalu, FWACP (Int Med) 
Secretary General 
         

 

 

 

 

http://www.wacpcoam.org/

